
May 11, 2012 
 
Approved by mail: Mozambique: Baixo Limpopo Irrigation and Climate Resilience 
 
Dear PPCR Sub-Committee members: 
 
We are writing with regard to the proposed decision approving PPCR funding for the 
project entitled:  Mozambique: Baixo Limpopo Irrigation and Climate Resilience, 
submitted by the African Development Bank (AfDB)  and circulated for approval by mail 
on April 19, 2012. 
 
The time period provided for submission of comments and any objection to the decision 
has now expired.  No objections were received. 
 
We are, therefore, pleased to inform you that the following decision is approved: 

 
The PPCR Sub-Committee approves US$15.75 million (US$13 million in 
credits and US$2.75 million in grants) in PPCR funding for the project, 
Baixo Limpopo Irrigation and Climate Resilience -  Project ID 
XPCRMZ021A,  as part of the Strategic Program for Climate Resilience for 
Mozambique.  

The Sub-Committee notes the final estimate of costs for project 
implementation and supervision services and approves US$245,000 for the 
final tranche of funding for such costs for AfDB. 

Please note that Sub-Committee Members' comments and agency responses will be 
posted on the CIF website here. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
CIF Administrative Unit 
1818 H Street NW 
Washington, D.C. 20433 
www.climateinvestmentfunds.org 

http://www.climateinvestmentfunds.org/cifnet/?q=country-program-info/mozambiques-ppcr-programming

